
 

 

Proud member of National Garden Clubs,  
Texas Garden Clubs, and District V 

The nation plants, designs, 

and works to help the 

environment ð together!!!  

 
Meeting 2nd Friday of the month, September – 

May 
9:30 – 11:30 at College Station WW Facility 

2200 North Forest Parkway College Station, TX 
77845 

NEWSLETTER : DEC. 2016 

                  CALENDAR DEC/JAN  

Dec 2: AMGC Board Meeting 1-3 PM 
CSWWF 
Dec : AMGC Christmas Party meeting Pot Luck 
Dec 25: MERRY CHRISTMAS!  
````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````````` 
Jan 6: AMGC Board Meeting 1-3 CSWWF 
Jan 13: Regular monthly meeting – Progam by 
Tricia Barksdale on Flowers for Spring, design   
 

  
 

NGC: www.gardenclub.org 
TGC: www.texasgardenclubs.org  
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2016-2017 OFFICERS 

http://www.gardenclub.org/
http://www.texasgardenclubs.org/
http://www.amgardenclub.com/


  HAPPY DECEMBER  BIRTHDAYS TO : 
Dia C, 9th; Jane C, 16th; Janice S, 18th; Kim H, 
20th; Helen Q 20th; Melanie F, 22nd; Kaye H, 

29th; Sue B, 30th; Ranae S, 30th; Joyce W, 31st 
 

        
 

      DECEMBER  IN THE GARDEN 
 
PLAN: For cold weather protection.  Collect large 
cardboard boxes for plant covers  Clean up beds 
and prepare new ones.  Burn diseased or bug-
infested debris.  
PRUNE: Prennials that have finished blooming.  
Keep sweet pea and pansy blooms picked for 
longer blooming period.  Cut dahlia stalks not 
quite to the ground because the eyes for next 
year’s growth are in the stalk.  Life, dry for 24 
hours, and store with the tuber inverted to avoid 
shrinkage.  DO NOT prune ornamentals this 
month.  
PLANT:  Jonquils, narcissus, daffodils, hyacinths 
and Dutch iris.  Dormant trees, shrubs and roses.  
Amaryllis, anemones, tulips, pansy, petunia, 
carnation, poppy, snapdragon, larkspur, verbena 
and many others.    
FERTILIZE: Only Sweet Peas.  
SPRAY AND DUST:  After hard frost, treat figs for 
borer and mealy bugs as recommended by the 
County Agent.  Spray for scale on shrubs and 
trees.   
WEATHER PROTECTION:  Be prepared!  Keep 
watered enough to maintain plants in good 
condition, but not so much as to start new 
growth.  If the ground is dry and a hard freeze is 
predicted, water well. 
BLOOMING: Many colorful berries, such as 
Pyracantha, Yaupon, Holly and Nandina.  Also 
cold season annuals such as Alyssum, calendula, 
pansy, violets, and maybe roses, depending on 
the weather!  
VEGETABLES: 
Brussels Sprouts (Plants) 12/20 thru 1/15 
Carrots (seeds) 12/20 thru 3/5 

HERBS:   
Many herb plants are available in the Garden 
Centers now – incorporate them into our 
landscape beds as attractive edging, and keep 
them close to the kitchen for cooking and 
incorporating into salads. 
  

NOVEMBER RECAP 
 

Everybody enjoyed our November meeting, 
including many guests, four of whom joined 
the club.  Please give them a big welcome!  
We also were happy to welcome a group of 
Home Schoolers and their teachers.  The 
program was presented by Dr. Mark 
“Merriweather” Vordebruggen, on Edible 
Landscaping Plants.  Did we all go home and 
check our weed patch?  

 

 
The door prize winner, Rose, posing with 

Dr. Merriweather and VP Michelle.   

Michele showing her 
“favorite plants” – bromeliads.   



On November 4 nine of us traveled to 
Georgetown for a very enjoyable District V 
meeting, with programs on growing Irises 
and Monarch & Pollinators habits and 
habitat.  Great lunch, shopping, and fun 
meeting old friends and making new ones! 

 
(Not shown in the photo is Heather)  

 

 
Michele & Suzanne modeling a decorated 

sombrero!   
 

WorldFest took place on November 5 at 
Wolf Pen Creek.  Our club had a booth 

showcasing vegetables the early settlers 
brought to the Brazos Valley and Michelle 
made a wonderful Tri-fold “Map” of the 

world with pictures and names of 
vegetables/fruits/nuts pinned to the 

appropriate country!  In honor of our club’s 
international membership, Carmen made a 

display showing the flags of the various 

countries we represent!  We handed out 
information leaflets, and packets of seeds 
to attract pollinators.  The weather turned 

nasty, and well before closing time we were 
all scrambling to dismantle the displays and 

head home! 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
TAMU SAIL students added compost to the 
Butterfly Garden at Bee Creek Park on Nov 
16. Jane & Bob went back on Saturday, Nov 
19, added some compost and made donut 
holes around plants uncovering maybe 
more than 150 plants. And found two 
bluebonnets coming up in the planting 
beds. 

 
 

 
 
 
and on November 18th instead of the usual 
monthly coffee get together, members took 
a field trip to tour Royalty Pecan Farm and 
enjoy lunch and shopping there.  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

TRAVEL ALERT!!  
At our December Christmas meeting, we 
will enjoy a short slide show/presentation 
by Christopher Cameron, District Sales 
Manager for Collette Travel.  This will whet 
your appetites to join TGC on an adventure 
to enjoy the Pacific Northwest’s Coastal 
Treasures, featuring the San Juan Islands 
and Victoria, B.C.  We will depart on August 
20, 2017, returning August 28th.  For more 
information and a preview of the trip, visit  

https://gateway.gocollette.com/link/784121 
This will be a great time to go, to escape the 
Texas heat and see Orcas, Minke Whales, River 
Otters, etc., and cruise the islands.  We will also 
experience rain forests, Olympic National Park, 
mountains, the ocean and wonderful food!   

 

 

https://gateway.gocollette.com/link/784121


OTHER CHRISTMAS MEETING DETAILS 
December 9th 

9:30 – 11:30, CS WWF 
 
Don’t forget to bring a dish to share, and if 
you wish to take part in the gift exchange, 
bring a small wrapped garden-related item 
$10 to $15.  Bring one, take one!!!   
 

 
 
 

THE LAST WORD 
 
And so we come to the end of another 
fantastic year for our club.  Whether or not 
winning awards is important to you, we are 
honored to have been nominated Texas 
Garden Club of the Year for the third 
consecutive year.  We have such a great 
group of members with a great diversity of 
interests.  This means that if someone is not 
interested in one or more of our activities, 
there are always others in which to 
participate.  Our organization is well known 
and respected in the community, and we 
work well with several other entities.   
 
Soon it will be time for a “changing of the 
guard”, and we’ll be welcoming new 
Officers.  There will probably be changes, so 
there will be plenty of opportunities to 
make your preferences known.  If you like 
the way something is done, say so!  If you 
don’t like something, say so!  And new ideas 
are always welcome.   
 

Next year we will celebrate our Eightieth  
Anniversary of becoming a Federated Club 
and will have several activities to honor the 
occasion.   And of course, we will be holding 
our Flower Show in May.   
 
For the Flower Show, remember most plant 
materials that are exhibited in the 
horticulture division, cut flowers and 
container grown plants, must have been in 
possession of the exhibitor for at least 90 
days before the show.  So, mark your 
calendars for mid-January to check to be 
sure you have your plants by early 
February!  
  

Helen  

 

 

MERRY 

CHRISTMAS!!  

 

 


